
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary 
Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Thursday 13th June 
9.30-10.30am Nursery and Main school 

open day. 

6-7pm Nursery and Main school open 

evening 

Monday 17th June 
New Reception children Teddy Bear picnic 

3.45-4.30pm 

Wednesday 19th June 
Year 1 School  Trip Holkham Hall 

Friday 21st June  
Reception School Trip 

Norwich Playhouse 

Wednesday 26th June 
Nursery Sports Day from 12pm 

Thursday 27th June 
Reception,Years 1 and  2 Sports Day from 12pm 

Monday 1st July 
Art exhibition from 2.40pm 

Friday 5th July 
Summer Fair 1.05pm till 3.35pm 

Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 School trip  

Tuesday 16th July 
Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 
End of term 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class-90.4% 

Ruby Class- 86.77%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond- 91.11%  

Sapphire-92.7% 

Emerald Class- 90.17% 

Topaz Class-96.15% 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Scarlett and Evie  

Year 1: Aiden and Erica-Rose 

Year 2: Lizzy and Aderlaide 

 Staff: Miss Watts and Mrs Miller 

Well done! 

A message from the Governors: 
The governors thank everyone who completed 

the parent survey. Your comments and feedback 

are valuable and we are using them to inform 

discussions with the school leadership and staff 

and we will update you more next term.  

 

Well done to those children attending every 

reading keep up session: This club has now 

stopped and will not be returning. 

We are tirelessly working on improving our school 

attendance. We ask you to support us in this. Please 

see below info which details the impact that 

attendance has on your child’s achievement. 

98-
100% 

 Excellent – Children are accessing 
all learning opportunities 

96-
97% 

 Good – Very few learning 
opportunities are missed 

94-
95% 

 Risk of underachievement 

 Up to 10 school days absent in an 
academic year 

92-
93% 

 High risk of underachievement  

 Up to 15 schools days absent in an 
academic year 

90-
92% 

 Severe risk of underachievement 

 Upwards of 22 school days absent 
in the academic year 

< 90%  Extreme risk of underachievement 

 Upwards of 22 school days absent 
in the academic year 

 

Have a lovely half term. School re-opens on Monday 

3rd June at 8.40am. 

 


